Oradell Public School District

Our children, our hope, our future

March 14, 2020
Dear OPS Community,

First of all, thank you for your continued support as we transition to remote

learning. We know that Monday morning will have challenges as students connect
via devices from OPS and interact with the K-2 website (which is on the front page of
the OPS website) or with their Google Classroom. We currently have three different
types of devices used at OPS. If your child is in third grade, they took home a PC
laptop. If they are in 4th grade, they took home a Mac laptop, and 5th and 6th
graders took home Chromebooks. If you have a technology issue, please first check
the front page of the OPS website (under the photo). There will be a link for
troubleshooting technology tips. As problems arise, we will add documents there to
assist you. If you still have an issue then (with technology access on an OPS device
not with Google Classroom or a learning activity -- those issues should be directed to
your child's teacher), please email techneeds@oradellschool.org. It is important that
you share what grade level your child is in so we know what device they are using.

The first issue you may have is connecting to your home Wi-Fi. Directions for each
device are attached. The next few days will have obstacles to overcome, but if we
remember that we have one goal — to keep our children safe, happy and learning —
we will work through whatever we need to. As always, we move forward together.

Sincerely,

Megan 7. Bozioo



